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Fire Chief Announces Deputy’s Retirement 

 

CHARLOTTE, NC – Charlotte Fire Chief Jon Hannan announced that Deputy Chief Jeff 
Dulin will retire, effective 5 p.m. today, Friday, Feb. 27, 2015. 
 
Deputy Chief Dulin joined the Charlotte Fire Department in 1983 and served as a 
firefighter, Captain and Battalion Chief before he was named Deputy Chief in 2002. 
 
“I want to thank Deputy Chief Dulin for his 32 years of service to Charlotte and the 
Charlotte Fire Department,” said Fire Chief Jon Hannan. “From fighting fires to his 
dedication to Emergency Management and Homeland Security, he has served the City 
and its citizens well, especially in his leading role in planning for the Democratic 
National Convention.” 
  
Dulin’s responsibilities as deputy chief included overseeing communications, Charlotte-
Mecklenburg Emergency Management, special operations and training.  
 
 
MEDIA NOTE: This is the only communication the Charlotte Fire Department will release 
about this announcement.  
 
 
 
 
About the Charlotte Fire Department  
The Charlotte Fire Department is an Internationally Accredited Agency that provides fire protection for 
nearly 792,000 people in a 300-square-mile area. With approximately 1,154 employees, the Charlotte 
Fire Department operates out of 42 fire stations and responded to more than 103,000 calls for service in 
FY2014. Charlotte Fire Department: 41 Engine Companies |15 Ladder Companies | Special Operations 
include | 2 Heavy Rescue Companies | 4 Haz-Mat Companies | 4 Aircraft Fire & Rescue Apparatus | 3 
Urban Search and Rescue Teams | 1 Fireboat. For more information, visit our website at 
www.charlottefire.org. 
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